
Football Competition News! 

 
A very big shout-out to our year 5 and 6 football team who took part 

in the Stoke City Power League competition this morning. 

Competition in their group was very fierce but the boys and girls 

persevered to draw one of their matches. We are so proud of their 

hard work, effort and the way they represented our school. Well 

done to all! We look forward to more games in the future 


